Company Name Change Announcement

Dear Valued Customer,

We are pleased to inform you that the name of our company has been changed from Residential Security Systems to **Rhodes Security Systems.**

The change in name is the result of Residential being a local family owned and operated company for almost 50 years.

Rhodes Security Systems reflects our family name and the pride we take in making it our life's work to keep you safe.

One action needed from you, please make certain to change the name on any checks to <u>Rhodes Security Systems.</u>

As always, thank you for your business and the opportunity to be of service.

Sincerely,

Brian Rhodes | Owner